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27th January 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Face coverings in corridors and communal areas 
 
 
As you will be aware, the Prime Minster recently announced plans to end some Covid-19 safety 
measures, including a phased removal of face coverings. It was also decided however that schools 
should take their direction from their Local Authority Public Health department, as they were best 
placed to advise on local safety need. 
 
As a result of the information provided in the accompanying letter from Professor Kate Ardern, 

Director of Public Health for Wigan, we are requesting that students continue to wear 
masks in corridors and communal areas until further notice.  
 
Our sole aim is to ensure the safety of students, staff and the wider community, and we request that 
you ensure your child comes to school with a mask each day (unless exempt).  
 
As always, we appreciate your continued support. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Carlton Bramwell 
Headteacher  
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